High School students from Pikeview HS had a really great time today at the Spring Projectile Motion Workshop held by Dr. Sean P. McBride

in the Department of Physics at Marshall University. The event was sponsored by the Physics Department within the College of Science.
Society of Physics Students members Aaron Murphy (Vice President of SPS) and Michael Payne assisted with guiding the students through

the kinematics equations in two dimensions associated with projectile motion.




